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To 6D and 6H, 
 

Our PTFA (Parent Teacher Friends Association) has an exciting proposition for you! 
They are willing to give you each £1.00 to see how much money you can make from 
it. All the money raised will get to be spent by YOU for an end of year treat! 
The more money you raise together, the more money you have to spend. 
There will also be a separate prize for the individual or group that raises the most money and 
the individual or group that has the most innovative idea. 
 

You can team together with a maximum of 4 people per group and you are in charge of 
planning and collecting the money. 
Here are some possible ideas, but you can be as creative as you wish. Please ensure you 
have your parent/carer permission. 

• Helping out your neighbours or family (car wash, gardening etc). 
• A sponsored event (walk, silence, no chocolate etc). 
• Buying items and selling them for a profit (ice pops, sweets etc). 
• Making items to sell. 
• Completing chores at home. 
• Selling old items. 
• Hosting a stall at the summer fair. 

 

Please can you ensure all money is handed in to class teachers by Monday 26th June. The 
money needs to be in a sealed envelope clearly marked with who has raised the sponsor 
money and how much. 
 

We cannot wait to see how much money you raise and what you choose to spend it on. 
We will share this in a Friday assembly celebration too so the whole academy will be able to 
see how successful you have been. 
Each child will be given the £1 in a sealed envelope on Monday 22nd May. 
Last year, the Year 6s raised over £1800 - let’s see if you can beat that total this year! 
Let’s make your end of year celebrations one to remember! 
 

 



 

 

 

On Thursday 20th July, the Year 6 children are invited to a disco at Lofthouse Gate 5-7pm. 
Please drop your child off at the side of the car park (breakfast club entrance) for 5pm. 
You will need to pick up your child for 7pm from the same door. 
Please note children are not allowed to bring their mobile phones to the disco. 
 

You are all also invited to the leaver’s assembly on Friday 21st July at 9.15am.  
Please come to the main entrance (you might want to bring some tissues!) 
 

Mr M Vickers 
Lead Principal 
 


